
Cake Stall 
   

 
Dear families 
 
We thank everyone who has contributed to our annual cake stall at the St. Joseph’s Fair over 
the years.  The cake stall is always a huge success, we have many people licking their lips and 
eying off all the goodies, and that is due to all your hard work. 
 
Every year each family is asked to send along one item for the cake stall. We understand 
that this is not always possible as people are busy, but we would love it if you could. We send 
home a box for your baking to come back to school in, with a bag and tie.  Also in this 
package is a form to be filled out and attached to your cake stall item.  This has a family number 
on it and a place for you to tell us what your item is and the ingredients in it. This package will 
come home in the week of the fair. It is vital that all ingredients are listed on the sheet. We 
cannot sell anything that doesn’t state all of the ingredients. 
 
If you love to bake, and have plenty of time, you are more than welcome to bring along as many 
items as you like.  More forms and cake boxes are available at the front office. Each item 
must have your family number, name of item and ingredients attached.  This is important as we 
have many members of our community with food allergies/intolerances. 
 
Cakes, slices, biscuits, loafs, sponges, you make it, we’ll sell it. We do have lots of people who 
are gluten free, nut free, etc, so baking for these needs would be greatly appreciated. 
 
We do not have any refrigeration for our cake stall, so please do not send along items that 
require this.  Sponges can be sent along without cream, but jelly slice and similar items require 
refrigeration and we can’t keep them cold. Sorry! 
 
Items for the cake stall can be dropped at the school office on the Friday at the earliest. 
We would prefer cake boxes to be dropped off at the school hall on the Saturday or even 
Sunday morning as you arrive at the fair.  
 
We look forward to seeing the wide variety of items that will turn up for our cake stall this year, 
and hope that if you are a non-baker we have helped make this an easier task for you. If you 
have any queries please contact the office and a co-ordinator will get back to you. Happy 
baking!! 
 
Cake Stall Team 
 

      


